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ATTENTION TOWN OF UNION RESIDENTS 

 

As a result of further concerns for our employees’ safety, we are making the 

following major changes to our recycling collection program. 

 

1. Regular weekly curbside recycling will be discontinued.  The last day 

of weekly curbside recycling is Tuesday March 24, 2020.  We will be 

instituting bi-weekly curbside recycling as of Wednesday April 1,2020.  

This means that all town residents will have their recycling picked up 

on Wednesdays, starting April 1st, every other week. 

 

2. All yard waste pick-up will cease as of Thursday March 26, 2020. 

 This program will be discontinued until further notice. 

     We will pick up yard waste on Wednesday March 25, 2020 as planned. 

***REGULAR GARBAGE PICK-UP REMAINS UNCHANGED*** 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  However, in these 

difficult times, we must look out for our employees as well as our residents.  

We are all in this together.  Please stay safe. 


